
21 July 2011

Sun Xiang
Department of Mathematics

Dear Sun Xiang

Letter of Commendation for Graduate Tutor

On behalf of the Department of Mathematics, I write to thank you for your contributions as
a Graduate Tutor to the teaching program for Academic Year ZOIO/?OIL.

Based on the department's review of graduate tutors for the abovementioned period, I am
pleased to inform you that you are in the top 20 percent of all graduate tutors in terms of
teaching performance.

Congratulations and keep up the good work!

Yo u rs si nce re ly

Chong Chi Tat
Head of Department
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